
 

 
 
7/4/2020 Pre-Registration Reminder 
 
 
Greetings parents and Happy 4th of July! This is Sharon Boyd your principal 
hoping you and your family are safe and healthy. I am calling to first thank all the 
parents that have responded to the pre-registration questionnaire regarding the 
reopening of the 20-21 school year and remind you today that there is still time to 
have your voice heard. It is extremely important we have your input. If you have 
not yet responded, please visit our school's website at 
www.lakeforest.browardschools.com where you will find links regarding the 
questionnaire. There will be an important reminder pop-up that provides you 
with this information, it may look like a big red exclamation point. 
 
All responses must be submitted by Monday July 6, so please take a moment to 
answer a few questions. We will be available Monday to answer any other 
questions you may have.  
Thank you and again have a Happy and Safe 4th of July! 


